
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

DIAMONDHEAD, MS 
 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing to receive the 

recommendation for a Short Term Rental Ordinance by Orion Planning at its next regularly 

scheduled meeting on Tuesday, March 22, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. The public hearing will be held 

at Diamondhead City Hall in the Council Chambers at 5000 Diamondhead Circle in 

Diamondhead, MS 39525.  Interested members of the public are invited to attend.  This meeting 

will also be live streamed for your convenience. 

 

If you have any questions or comments or would like to review the application, you may contact 

the Building Department at the above address and/or at 228-222-4626. 
 


